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Next Board Meetings: 
 

January 11, 2019  
Work Session and Special 

Meeting at 12:30 p.m. 
 1419 NW Valley View Drive  

January 23, 2019 
Regular Meeting at Joseph Lane 

Middle School at 6:00 p.m. 

superintendent search process 
during a meeting with Next Up 
Leadership on Friday. The 
community will be invited to 
provide their valued input as 
the critical process begins in      
searching for and securing a 
superintendent who matches 
the attributes desired by our 
staff and local community.    
 

Student Recognition:            
Board members were honored 
to recognize the following    
Students of the Month: 
 

 Allison Carr, a Fifth 

Grade Student at Hucrest     
Elementary School; and   

 Case Sutton, Fifth Grade 

Student at Melrose     
Elementary School.   

 
Collaboration Grant Update 

The Teaching and Learning 

update from Dani Jardine 
regarding the Collaboration 

Grant has been rescheduled 

for the January 23rd Board 
Meeting.   

 

    Action Items:            
The Board approved the      

Consent Agenda including 

Minutes from December 12th, a 

hiring recommendation and 

Request for Leave of Absence 

as noted below: 
 
Recommendation for Hire:   

 Sara Hanberg, a Physical 

Education Teacher at both 

Fir Grove and Melrose     

Elementary Schools, a    

temporary position for the 

2018-2019 school year.    
 
Request for Unpaid Leave of 

Absence 

 R o b e r t a  R o s e ,  a n          

Instructional Assistant at 

Joseph Lane Middle 

School, has requested an 

unpaid leave of absence 

from Feb. 1, 2019 through 

Jan. 1, 2020 for personal 

development. 
 

~ 
R e s o l u t i o n  1 8 - 1 9 - 1 2 :           

Accepting and Appropriating 

the 2018-2019 Collaboration 

Grant totaling $757,192 was 

approved by the School Board.  

Chief Operations Officer, Cheryl 

Northam, noted that this award 

was unknown during the 2018-19 

budget adoption.      
~ 

2019-2020 Budget Calendar 

The Board reviewed the proposed 

2019-2020 Budget Committee 

Calendar.  Cheryl Northam will 

make suggested modifications 

and bring the proposal back at 

the January 23, 2019 School 

Board Meeting for consideration.   
 

 ~ 
I-5 Exit 124 Signal Upgrades and 

Bellows Street Realignment      

The Board adopted Resolution          

18-19-13, authorizing signing 

authority for Chief Operations 

Officer Cheryl Northam to 

transfer rights to ODOT with 

regard to the I-5: Exit 124   

Signal Upgrades and Bellows 

Street Realignment.  The    

District will be reimbursed  

$79,900 for a small plot of land 

required for the West Harvard 

Avenue exit improvements. 
 

Declaration of the Month of 
January as School Board  

Appreciation Month 

Board of Education members 

each received a framed copy of 

the Governor’s Proclamation 

Declaring January 2019 as 

School Board Appreciation 

Month, along with individual 

certificates of appreciation 

from the District in recognition 

of the number of years served 

by each Board member.    
 

Board PLC Activity  
COO Cheryl Northam led a 

Board learning activity focused 

on understanding the actual 

benefit  costs involved in hiring       

licensed staff.   
 

RHS Student Leadership            
Students Monet Fisher and Ally 

Woodring reported that Winter 

Week events including dress-up 

day, lunch activities and the 

gingerbread house competition 

with teachers were successful.  

An Art Assembly is coming up in 

February and the Orange and 

Black Dance will be in March.   

District Superintendent Lee   
Paterson  shared the Governor’s 
Proclamation Declaring January 
as School Board Recognition 
Month, and thanked the RHS 
Culinary team for providing treats 
this evening in their honor.  Lee 
also shared that The News      
Review will be reporting on safe 
and secure schools in the near 
future.   
 
One of the ideas coming from our  
Board Development Workshops 
include having PLC discussions at 
each Board Meeting. These   
learning opportunities are proving 
to be a valuable addition to our 
work together.   
 
The Board will meet to discuss the  

Time & Location:  
 

The January 9, 2019 School 

Board Meeting took place in 

the Administrative Office 

Board Room located at  

1419 Northwest Valley 

View  Drive in Roseburg at 

6:00 p.m.  

 
Marinda Carlyle was elected as the 
2019-2010 Student Body President.   
 
Boys’ Basketball is currently  
ranked 11th in the state; Girls’  
Basketball continues to experience 
close finishes in their games;    
wrestlers compete vs. Sheldon and 
North Eugene tomorrow and are    
conducting a fundraising effort to 
benefit a Crook County student in 
need of a transplant.  Swimmers 
are doing very well and the junior 
varsity and varsity cheerleading 
squads won first place at a recent 
competition in Lebanon.  
 
Winter Choir and Band Concerts 
were held in December, and the 
new Choir instructor, Julie Cherry, 
is doing amazing work.   
 
The RHS Marketing Committee 
has identified three descriptive 
words, belonging, influence and 
excellence.   Students are busy 
preparing for Finals Week, starting 
January 18th. 
 
Leadership students added their 
voices in expressing appreciation of 
the School Board in recognizing the 
month of January as School Board            
Appreciation Month.   

 

Enrollment:  12/14/2018  
                                                2018     2017 

Elementary 2816 2753 

Middle School 1414 1357 

High School 1488 1523 

Phoenix 176 184 

Rose Alternative 
High School 

49 41 

Alt Ed 124 135 

Total 6067 5993 


